NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a Public Hearing before the Board of Appeals on Monday, June 26, 2023 starting
at 7:00 P.M in the Council Chambers (Second Floor) of the Municipal Building, 115 North Main
Street, Taylorville, Hlinois.

The purpose of the Public Hearing beginning at 7:00 P.M. is to consider the request of Jeffrey
and Janice Holzworth to construct a 16' x 24' Garage on their property located at 522 West
Adams Street, legally described as:

Lot 6 in Block 8 in Wilkinson’s Addition to Taylorville, sitvated in the SE ¥4 of the
NW Y% of Section 27, T. 13 N, R. 2 West of the 3 P.M., according to Plat of said
Addition recorded August 11, 1855 in Book 7 Page 382

PIN: 7-13-27-145-012-00

This meeting will take place at the above-designated time or at such other adjourned date as the
Board may announce at said meeting.

This Notice is being published in accordance with the Taylorville Zoning Ordinance in order that

interested persons may attend the Public Hearing.

Pat Kretzer, Chairman
Taylorville Board of Appeals




